City of Dublin ETB is the New Patron of Beaumont Hospital School

Date: 08/09/2022

City of Dublin Education and Training Board (CDETB) is delighted to announce that it is the new patron of Beaumont Hospital School, from Thursday 1st September 2022.  
This will be our second hospital school, having taken patronage of Our Lady’s Hospital School, Crumlin, in September 2021. Both schools will operate in the Community National School Model.
Speaking today, Dr. Christy Duffy, Chief Executive of CDETB, said: 
“We are delighted to grow our educational provision at primary level and welcome the move towards the Community National School model both in Dublin and nationally.
City of Dublin Education and Training Board looks forward to working with the staff, students and parents of Beaumont Hospital School and welcoming them into our existing family of schools and colleges in CDETB”.

Ref. 03/22
Note to Editor – 
Information on Community National Schools Model - https://cityofdublin.etb.ie/primary-community-national-schools/ 

